
 

Our Ref: JT/RF/da/Year 8 Progress Evening 
 
 
14th November 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Year 8 Progress Evening on Thursday 28th 
November 2024.  
 
This Progress Evening will take place online via video appointments. The school’s 
online appointment booking system allows you to choose your own appointment times 
with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your appointments. At the time 
of your appointment, you can join a video meeting with your child’s teacher by logging 
into your appointments and clicking the ‘join video meetings’ link.  
 
Appointments can be made on the Matrix Academy Trust or Weduc app from 9.00am 
on Friday 15th November 2024 and will close at 1.00pm on Wednesday 27th 
November 2024. Should you wish to make any changes to your appointments after this 
time, please contact your child’s House Office.  
 
Please visit www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk/bookings for parental guides to book and 
join your appointments.  Please also note that video appointments are strictly limited 
to five minutes, a timer at the foot of the screen indicates the length of time remaining 
in the meeting and after five minutes the video link will close. Your child’s teacher has 
no control over this.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr Francis (Assistant Headteacher) by calling 
01922 710257 or emailing postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
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